Expecting the Unexpected: Contract Drafting Lessons Learned from the Pandemic

ACC St. Louis Newsletter Fall 2020

If 2020 and the COVID pandemic have taught us anything, it is to be prepared for the unexpected. In an article titled "Expecting the Unexpected: Contract Drafting Lessons Learned from the Pandemic," featured in the ACC St. Louis Newsletter, Lisa Johnson focuses on drafting and negotiating agreements while considering what we are taking for granted or assuming will be true in the future.

The full article can be read in the ACC St. Louis Fall 2020 Newsletter.

PROFESSIONALS

Lisa A. Johnson Partner

RELATED SERVICES

Commercial Contracts

